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HORSE EDUCATION HOURS

KENTON COUNTY 4-H

Durr Foundation 4-H Scholarship
 

Please note that information will be available
sometime in January. Please call Lori Clark in

January if you have questions or need
assistance.

                                   Before you can participate in any 4-H horse project or activity, you must have       
                                   6 hours of Equine Education delivered by a Kenton County Certified Horse
                                   Volunteer Leader, between Sept. 1, 2024 and April 1, 2025. 
 
                                   Horse Education hours are earned by attending horse club meetings.
 
Kenton County has one horse-related club, the Blazing Bridles. Any child age nine and older is
invited to join the fun. Club members gain a sense of belonging from the comradeship with
others of similar interests and varying ages. The club meets on the second Thursday of each
month at the Serpentine River Farms, 10217 Locust Pike, Ryland Heights.
 
 The horse program helps youth develop desirable character traits including leadership,
initiative, self-reliance, responsibility and sportsmanship. They become better prepared for
citizenship responsibilities by working in groups and supporting projects and activities. This
program also helps 4-H members enhance their horsemanship knowledge and skills and learn
more about the business of breeding, raising and training horses, mules or ponies.
 
 For more information on the 4-H Youth Development Horse Program contact Lori Clark at the
Kenton County Cooperative Extension Service at 356-3155 or lori.clark@uky.edu. 

 

Livestock, Horse, or Dog Certification
 

Contact Lori Clark if you are interested in serving as a certified horse, poultry,
or rabbit volunteer, Anna Meyers if you are interested in serving as a certified

livestock volunteer, or Diane Kelley if you are interested in the Dog
certification. Training dates are listed below. Certified volunteers must have
completed CES Client Protection process. This year training is all virtual.  

 

4-H Camp Staff Positions Available
 

UK is now accepting applications for 2025 program
and healthcare staff for summer camp! 

 
Applications will be accepted through Feb. 7, 2025. 
If interested please visit www.4hcampjobs.com to

acquire more information and the link to apply.

Evergreen Tree Recycling 
Kenton County Extension Office

10990 Marshall Road  (Off of Taylor Mill Road)
 

Help us make mulch for our demonstration gardens! Follow the signs
and drop trees off into the fenced area between December 26 and

January 7th. (Trees will NOT be accepted after January 7th!)
 

Complaint Procedure
 

Educational programs of Kentucky Cooperative Extension serve all people regardless of economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnic
origin, national origin, creed, religion, political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, veteran status,

or physical or mental disability. University of Kentucky, Kentucky State University, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and Kentucky Counties, Cooperating.
 

Any employee who believes they have been discriminated against may seek resolution through a variety of paths. Discrimination may be reported to the District Director or
supervisor. To file a complaint of discrimination, contact Tim West, UK College of Agriculture, 859-257-3879; Dr. Sonja Feist-Price or Patty Bender, UK Office of Institutional Equity

and Equal Opportunity, 859-257-8927; or the USDA, Director Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W Whitten Bldg., 14th & Independence Ave. SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410
(866) 632-9992.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.4hcampjobs.com&data=02%7C01%7Cmary.cannon%40uky.edu%7C1e60842c48484b8c028308d762c41795%7C2b30530b69b64457b818481cb53d42ae%7C0%7C0%7C637086466658302223&sdata=1cXNBfFKuJzMENYjrO4VZ4iwZ%2BCanWK%2FGtS3Vvvfky0%3D&reserved=0


READING & RECIPES
Does your 3rd grader not care for reading or maybe just needs a little more enrichment?  Join 
us for Reading and Recipes.  This 6 week program will allow your 4-H’er to practice reading 
and learn some cooking skills. This class is for 3rd graders only!

Classes at Marshall Road Location on Jan. 9, Jan. 16, Jan. 23, Jan. 30, Feb. 6 and Feb. 13.  
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.; Must register online/PACE.  Must commit to all 6 sessions.

December 20, 2024

Drive Through Event - 6 - 8 p.m.

Kenton County Extension
10990 Marshall Road

Talk to Santa & many other surprises too!

Parents:  please email lori.clark@uky.edu or
dkelley@uky.edu if you plan to attend.



Date Time Location Program # Hours

*Monday, Dec. 9 6:00-8:00 Marshall Rd. Office CPR and animal first aid 2

Wednesday, Jan. 8 6:00-8:00 Marshall Rd. Office Country hams and record keeping 2

*Saturday, Jan. 18 9:00 Hinton Mills- Mayslick Location **Feed Mill Tour 3

REMINDERS:

Education hours aren’t required to participate in
the livestock club, but 6 Education Hours from a
certified livestock volunteer are required in
order to compete in Livestock Judging, the
Country Ham project, or an animal showing
project.  

If you wish to show your animal in the Kenton
Co. Fair:

Parents of 4-Hers must attend one of the
parent sessions held at the start of every
education hour meeting. 
6 education hours from the schedule below
must be obtained by January 18th

4-Hers are welcome and encouraged to attend
more hours than they need! We have a great
lineup of classes this year, and would love to see
you there. 

*PACE registration is required. To register, scan the QR code to the right, see “Events and
Class Registration” on Kenton Co. Extension’s website, or call the number in the contact info
below.

KENTON CO. 4-HKENTON CO. 4-H
LIVESTOCK CLUBLIVESTOCK CLUB

For ham contracts, more information, or to ask questions, contact Anna Meyers:
anna.meyers@uky.edu    
(859) 365- 3155

Remaining 2024-2025 Livestock Club Education Hours

Country Ham Contracts are
now available! Reach out using
the contact information at the 

COUNTRY
HAM INFO

2024-2025 LIVESTOCK CLUB OFFICERS:

Congratulations to our club officers, and thank you to every
member who nominated, accepted a nomination, or voted on
our officers!

President:
Anna Beth M.

Vice President:
Easton S.

Secretary:
Alivia S.

Pledge Leader:
Addy M.

**Limited transportation is available for the Hinton Mills trip. Please reach out using the below
contact if you need transportation!
The tour begins at 9:00 and any extension transportation will be leaving the office at 7:30. 

bottom of the page for the contract. Contracts
and payment are due Monday, December 2nd.

Save the date for our club service
project! 
Join us for fun and fellowship as we
make no-sew hats for homeless shelters.

WEDNESDAY,
FEBRUARY
12TH



Everyone 
needs to Enroll

Go to our website for
complete directions
or scan the QR code
here to begin.  Please
call the office if you
need assistance.

Both Youth & Volunteers

2025 Kentucky Agriculture Poster & Essay Contest

Kentucky students are invited to enter the Kentucky Department of 
Agriculture’s (KDA) annual Poster and Essay Contest. The theme of the 
2025 contest is “Kentucky Agriculture Makes Me Proud” encouraging 
contestants to illustrate in words, artwork, or photographs how agriculture 
gives them pride.

Students in grades K-12 may submit a poster, an essay of 500 words or less, 
or a digital entry, which may be photos or original digital artwork. Each entry 
must include the actual written theme and be postmarked by Friday, March 7, 2025.

Winners will be notified by Friday, April 18, 2025. Winners in the poster and essay competitions will be selected in each grade. One
statewide winner will be selected for digital artwork. Each winner will receive a $100 award from Kentucky Agriculture and
Environment in the Classroom and will be recognized at the 2025 Poster and Essay Contest Awards Ceremony next year. Winning
entries will be displayed in Commissioner Shell’s Frankfort office and at the 2025 Kentucky State Fair in August in Louisville.

For more information, including complete contest rules and an entry form, go to kyagr.com/marketing/poster-essay-contest.html or
contact Bethany Mattingly, at Bethany.Mattingly@ky.gov or (502) 782-4125.

http://kyagr.com/marketing/poster-essay-contest.html
mailto:%20Bethany.Mattingly@ky.gov
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Sincerely,
County Extension Agents

4-H Youth Development Education - Kenton County

         Lori Clark                    Anna Meyers                Diane Kelley
    lori.clark@uky.edu            anna.meyers@uky.edu      diane.kelley@uky.edu

4-H Youth Development Assistants

       Vanessa Sturgill                                                                 Kaylen Greene-Purcell
vanessa.sturgill@uky.edu                                                   kaylengreene@uky.edu

                                                           Mary Cannon, Secretary
                                                            mary.cannon@uky.edu
                                  M

holidays
H A P P Y


